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To \Mhom It May Concern:

This is to confirm that Professor Antonio Cosentino

attended the hrternational Conference of Philosophy for Children

held in Mendham, New Jersey, August l7-August 31st, 1993.

Throughout the Workshop, Professor Cosentino

manifested a deep commitment to the education of the future

teachers of his country. We are pleased to authorize him to

organize projects and engage in teacher education in

Philosophy for Children in Italy.

We were happy to have Professor Cosentino with us

and hope to do all we can to support him in his work in ltaly.
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